
The District is improving security with a new access link to Edgenuity. Starting on September 25, 
students will have access to a new secure web address to log-in to Edgenuity. All students using 
Edgenuity will need to use the following website to access their account: 

https://auth.edgenuity.com/login/saml/student/washoeschools.

• The former URL will no longer be accessible to students after Friday, September 25, 2020.   
 Students may have this website bookmarked or saved, which must change to the new website.

• The new sign-in is the same as the student’s district sign-in used for all other district programs  
 such as enVision Math, myOn, Microsoft Teams, etc.

• Edgenuity works on all browsers, but it is recommended to use Google Chrome or Mozilla Firefox.  
 Avoid using Explorer which is no longer supported.

• From this site, students can access their Edgenuity course(s) as well as progress, grades, and the  
 internal student/teacher email. 

• If a student struggles signing into Edgenuity, they should contact their school to help them reset  
 their District assigned password. This new link is provided by WCSD.

The graphic below shows how students should sign in. 

Edgenuity Security Update
September 25, 2020

Your username is your student email 
address which is your 
studentIDnumber@washoeschools.org
Example: 1234567@washoeschools.org1

The password will be the same you 
use to log into Windows on a WCSD 
computer or when you log into 
Microsoft Teams.2


